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CASA VOLLEYBALL GALA DAY

On Friday 31 May, our MISA Boys and Girls 7-9 Volleyball team, traveled to Minto to
compete in the CASA Volleyball Gala day. It was a very tough competition but our students
had the skills and sportsmanship to work together to overcome the challenges. The boys team
finished second in the pool, facing The Illawarra Grammar Schools in the semi finals, and the girls
finished first in their pool facing Wollondilly Anglican School in their finals. Unfortunately, the girls
lost their semi finals, and placed third overall for the day after an amazing effort.

Our boys team who were led by their captain Dante G remain 3 peat champions for the CASA
volleyball competition, congratulations to David, Paul, Cris, Lachlan, Justyn, Adrian, Sotiris,
Lazzaro, Liam, Max and Elijah. | would like to make a special mention to Natasha M and her family
for her commitment to the College on Friday, she represented us so well in both volleyball and
soccer and we couldn't be prouder to have such a committed and passionate student at our
college.

Good luck to our seniors who will compete in the same tournament next week.
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Mrs Irene Focas
Senior School Sports Coordinator
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